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260 – 800 Hornby Street     April 8, 2010 

Vancouver, BC V6Z 2C5 

 

Qiyam – Bi-weekly Newspaper 

Cultural House of Mawlana Society 

2537 Upland Drive 

Vancouver, BC 

V5S 2B6 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Immigrant Public Legal Education & Information 

(PLEI) Consortium to thank Qiyam – Bi-weekly Newspaper and the Cultural 

House of Mawlana Society for your tremendous support towards the community 

sessions of this project. IPC is a consortium of 12 agencies composed of 

immigrant settlement agencies and public legal education and information 

agencies. Our goal is to improve the delivery of public legal education and 

information so that newcomers to British Columbia will be able to address their 

legal needs. A key activity this year has been to inform members of various 

cultural linguistic communities in Metro Vancouver on aspects of residential 

tenancy law and employment law. One of the communities for the project was the 

Dari speaking community residing in Metro Vancouver. 

 

We very much appreciate your cooperation and willingness to advertise in the 

newspaper and on   www.houseofmawlana.com as a public service, our 

community session for the Dari speaking community residing in Metro 

Vancouver on Residential Tenancy law and Employment law for approximately a 

month prior to the session on March 24, 2010. These public service 

announcements assisted us in achieving a positive attendance to the session. We 

had 119 people attend the session on March 24, 2010. 

 

Once again our sincere thanks to the staff and all those involved with Qiyam  Bi-

Weekly Newspaper and www.houseofmawlana.com. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Sandra Wilking, 

 

http://www.houseofmawlana.com/
http://www.houseofmawlana.com/

